
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

June 17, 2025 

 
 

Wisconsin Medicaid and BadgerCare Plus require the establishment of a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) between PNCC providers and HMOs.  The MOU recognizes that the PNCC provider and the 

HMO have shared members and agree to cooperate and coordinate care. The MOU provides a framework 

for establishing a working relationship between both entities. 

 

In an effort to assist you in establishing a working relationship with UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 

the required PNCC MOU is attached.  Please complete the PNCC Agency Information on the MOU, sign 

and either email me the signed document or mail the document to: 

 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Wisconsin 

125 S. 84th Street, Suite 400 

Milwaukee, WI  53214 

 

We will return a fully executed document to you for your records.  We look forward to working with you 

in providing services to our members.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dana Lauer 

Program Manager 

 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Wisconsin 

125 S. 84th Street, Suite 400 

Milwaukee, WI  53214 

Phone: 262-317-8372 

Email: dlauer@uhc.com 
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